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August 29, 1974

Miss Laura Gilpin
Camino del Monte Sol
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501
Dear Laura,

John Jacob Niles, a longtime friend of Doris Ulmann, 
has sold some prints by Doris to Lee Witkin for an 
exhibition and sale this coming year. Niles needs some 
kind of base price as of about 1934 to use in reporting 
capital gains for his income tax. Can you recall what 
was a fair market price for your work in 1934? I ask 
you this question since your work would have brought 
about the same as that of Doris Ulmann, your older con­
temporary .
Thank you for your help.
Best re gards,

Van Deren Coke 
Director
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